
 
 

 

Thank you to all who have registered for our second block.  We are happy to report it will begin on 

January 6th2021.   

The block will run for 8 weeks, at a fee of $375.  Payment schedule will be the same as first block.  Half 

due Jan 31st 2021 and the other half by Feb 28th 2021.   

If you have any questions, please contact association president Tamey McAllister via email @ 

assinewai0611@gmail.com 

 

Respectfully, 

Manitoulin Panthers Executive 
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